
Mayor Waterman Welcomes Cloud Communications  

Company 8x8, Inc. to Campbell 

CAMPBELL — On July 8, Mayor Rich Waterman issued a statement 
welcoming cloud communications and solutions provider 8x8, Inc. to 
Campbell. Earlier today, 8x8, Inc. announced the signing of a multi-year 
lease to occupy the entire Class A office building at 675 Creekside Way, 
which will serve as company headquarters. The mayor’s statement reads: 

“Campbell is excited to welcome 8x8 as the largest employer in our city 
upon their occupation of the space, and I congratulate the company and 
their CEO Vik Verma on their impressive growth.” Mayor Waterman further  
stated, “We’re confident the Creekside facility will exceed expectations and 
be the perfect location for 8x8 for years to come.” 

8x8, Inc. has seen its workforce increase by 25% in the last 12 months with 
most of this growth occurring in Silicon Valley. More information about this 
announcement is available at Businesswire.com. 

The Creekside at 17 office building will be the future home of cloud communications and solutions 

provider 8x8 Inc. The 177,815 square foot Class A office building was completed in 2017. 
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https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20190708005127/en/

